
Dear Members of the Cedar Hill Ladies Division  
 
This is to announce the Ladies AGM, Awards Presentations and 
Christmas Luncheon will take place on Saturday December 9th in our 
Club House.  The doors will open at 10:00 and the AGM will start at 
10:30, followed by the award presentations and lunch will be served at 
12:00 
 
ALL MEMBERS ARE  invited to our AGM.  It is a time to let you all 
know what has transpired over the past year and meet your executive  
who have worked diligently this past year on your behalf. Also, it is  the 
time where we recognize all our champions. 
 
ALL MEMBERS ARE invited to the Christmas luncheon.  The cost for 
the lunch is $40.  The menu will include Turkey (with all the trimmings), 
Pacific Salmon , a pasta dish, many sides and salads  and dessert as well 
as tea/coffee.  We will also have 50/50, door prizes and entertainment.   
If you plan on attending the luncheon please e-transfer the money to 
Melanie Bird  (Melanie.bird9@gmail.com) or mail her a cheque to: 
 1462 C Dallas Rd,  
Victoria, B.C. 
V8S1A2 
 If you are sending an e-transfer,  please include your name in the 
comments section.    
 
   Note:  This year we have to pay to rent the banquet room in the 
clubhouse ($372.25).  The Gratuity and Tax on each meal is $9.20  . 
Therefore the executive has decided to subsidize about $15/person for 
this event.  Some of this money will come from the $35  paid to golf on 
Tuesdays and some will come from the garage sale.   
 
 Reminders will be sent out  closer to the date.  Mark your calendar.  
Hope to see you all there.  
 
Wendy Swonnell 
Ladies Captain  
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